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Comments: The proposed Jenny Gulch Gold Exploration Drilling Project would continue a long-standing tradition

of desecrating land for the benefit of a corporation, at the expense of the general public and the environment.

Furthermore, it would violate sacred and cultural interests of native people, specifically the Standing Rock Sioux

Tribe and Oceti Sakowin tribes. The history of violation of native rights in the United States is shameful and

should not be continuing well into the 21st century. The approval of projects like this would put us squarely on the

wrong side of history and justice. Thank you. 


